
 
 
 

Notice of Proposed FY26 Rural Special Improvement District 
(RSID) Assessments 

 
 
 
 
 
Yellowstone County is proposing assessments for Rural Special Improvement Districts 
(RSID’s) at various levels of assessment.  Property owners residing within RSID 
boundaries are being provided this information for review and comment purposes. 
Property owners desiring to comment on the proposed assessments may send a letter or 
email to the County or attend the board meeting on August 26, 2025, to be heard. 
 
On August 26, 2025 @ 9:00 a.m. in Room 3108 of the Stillwater Building (316 N 26 th 
Street), assessments will be adopted via a resolution by the Board of County 
Commissioners after consideration of the public input. 
 
To access this information, property owners can review the proposed assessment on 
Yellowstone County’s Website at: 
 
http://www.yellowstonecountymt.gov/publicworks/RSIDs/RSIDMaint_History_Proposed.pdf 
 
Information contained in the worksheet includes the proposed FY26 assessments and 
district expenditure and assessment history for the past 3 fiscal years.  Requests for 
additional history detail can be sent to Yellowstone County Finance Department -
rburton@yellowstonecountymt.gov 
 
Comments or concerns can be sent to: 
Yellowstone County 
PO Box 35003 
Billings, MT 59107 


